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[57] ABSTRACT 

A microfilm reader/printer for selecting a desired 
image from images recorded on a microfilm roll to print 
the desired image, the images being recorded by the duo 
photographing system in two channels so that the im 
ages recorded in one channel are in the normal orienta 
tion while the images recorded in the other channel are 
in the inverted orientation. Desired images are printed 
by the microfilm reader/printer always in the normal 
orientation irrespective of the orientation thereof re 
corded in either one of the two channels on the duo 
mode microfilm automatically without the need of man 
ual operation. Channel exchanging means and image 
rotating means are combined so that orientation of im 
ages is inverted every time the channel being retrieved 
is exchanged so as to display or print desired images in 
the same orientation. The channel exchanging means 
may be mechanical or optical means, and the image 
rotating means may be optical or electronic image pro 
cessing means. The same object is achieved by the com 
bination of channel exchange position detecting means 
and an image processor associated with an image sen 
Sor. 

7 Claims, 5 Drawing Sheets 
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